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Russell W. Busch, Esq.
Evergreen Legal Services
520 Smith Tower
506 Second Avenue
Seattle, WA 98104

In the Matter of
Puget Sound Power & Light Company, et al.

(Skagit Nuclear Power Project, Units 1 and 2)
Docket Nos. STN 50-522 and STN 50-523

Dear Mr. Busch:

In accordance with your requests for documents dated November 14 and November 20,
1979, enclosed are the following documents:

1) NUREG-0555: " Environmental Standard Review Plans for the
Environmental Review of Construction Permit Applications
for Nuclear Power Plants."

2) NUREG-0625: " Report of Siting Policy Task Force."

3) NUREG-0578: "TMI-2 Lessons Learned Task Force, Status
Report and Short-Term Recommendations."

4) NUREG-0585: "TMI-2 Lessons Learned Task Force, Final Report."

5)' SECY-79-300: " Identification of Issues Pertaining to Seismic
and Geologic Siting Regulation, Policy, and Practice for Nuclear
Power Plants."

6) SECY-79-362: " Changes in Atmospheric Dispersion Models
for Assessig Potential Radiological Consequences of
Accidents at Nuclear Power Plants."

I would also like to take this opportunity to explain to you the NRC policy
with respect to distribution of documents. NRC publications used to be sold
to ncnparticipants in a proceeding through the U.S. Department of Commerce,
National Technical Informational Service. Due to persistent complaints about
the timeliness of availability and high costs of NRC formal reports, a direct
sales program was initiated under an agreement with the U.S. Government Printing
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Office. Because of this initiative, NRC is now able to make NUREG-series
reports immediately available for sale to the public at prices 50% less than
NTIS prices. Accordingly, since you are not a party to the Skagit proceeding,
NUREG publications can be requested by writing to: GPO Sales Program, Division
of Technical Information and Document Control, U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commis-
sion, Washington, DC 20555.

In addition, documents, letters, memoranda or other communications between
an applicant and the Staff are available to members of the public for inspec-
tion and copying at the Commission's Public Document Room, 1717 H Street, N.W.,
Washington, DC. In the case of the Skagit application, these cummunications
can also be found in the Local Public Document Room, Sedro Woolley Library,
802 Ball Avenue, Sedro Woolley, Washington. Accordingly, your request for all
communications between the Staff and Applicant regarding the calculations of
ground level concentrations of radiation can be found in the Applicant's Envi-
ronmental Report or PSAR (copies of which you have) or in the above-described
Document Rooms. Finally, the requested NRC memoranda relating to Executive
Order 11988 are internal NRC documents which are normally not disclosed to
members of the public. If you continue to have a need for these documents,
you may make a formal request for disclosure to the Commission under the pro-
visions of the Freedom of Information Act.

If you have any questions pertaining to the Commission's policy with respect to
the distribution of documents or the availability of other communications that
are of interest to you, please let me know.

Sincerely,

dcCf :$ il 'i.

R chard L. lack
Counsel for NRC Staff

Enclosures: As stated
.
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